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Hovember 8, 1982

Ms. Lois T. David

Contract Administrator

Franklin Research Center

20th & Race Streets IN RESPONSE REFER
Philadelphia, PA 19103 TO FOIA-82-395

Dear Ms. David:

This is in response to your letter dated August 19, 1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
contract and any proposals, best and final offers, technical and cost
questions and answers, and related modifications submitted by Parameter,
Inc., under Request for Proposal No. RS-01E-82-249,

During a telephone conversation between you and Linda Robinson on August 30,
1982, you agreed to accept nonproprietary versions of the requested

records. Copies of nonproprietary versions of the technical proposal

and appendices (Appendix A) dated April 2, 1982, the proposal supplement
dated June 21, 1982, the contract, and two modifications to the contract
have been placed in the NRC Public Document Room (PDR), 1717 H Street,

N.W., Washington, DC 20555, for public inspection and copying.

The charge for copying records located in the PDR is five cents ($0.05)
per page, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a). You may obtain copies of
these records by calling (202-634-3273) or writing directly to the PDR
to request copies. Upon your agreement to pay the copying charges, the
PDR will arrange for the records to be copied by a private contractor
servicing the PDR. You will be billed by the private contractor for the
copying charges, plus tax and postage.

In ordering these records, you should inform the PDR that you want

copies of the records filed in folder FOIA-82-395 plus a copy of contract
No. NRC-05-82-249 and two contract modifications.
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/ “J. M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Records

Office of Administration




